
Dear Senator Bentz, 
 
 My family and I would appreciate it if you would NOT vote in favor of the cap and trade increase 
in our fuel pricing. 
 We live in an rural area and already have to pay more than most Oregonians for everyday 
commodities like food and vehicle fuel. 
 We appreicate that “things” cost more but moderate increases over reasonable time frames 
would be helpful to our everyday lives. 
  
 Please 
 Thank you. 
 
 
 Clint & Heidi Smith 
 Lakeview, Oregon 
 


